
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd November 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children in Need- Friday 17th November 

  

It is Children in Need day on Friday 17th November 2023 at Moor House School & 

College!  

To help raise money for this wonderful charity, the school council has decided to 

have a home clothes day. The theme for Children in Need this year is ‘Be 

SPOTacular’. If your child would like to stick to this theme then they could wear 

something that has spots on.  

If your child would like to take part on the 17th of November, they must donate 

£2 to the charity. This can be done by bringing in £2 change on the day or 

donating via parent mail.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Francesca Shafi 

 

School Council Lead 
 


